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Collingwood information night 

to provide university answers 

Twenty-seven people from Collingwood and area are now enrolled

in a credit course with Wilfrid Laurier University and more have

indicated an interest.

In order to find out how many Collingwood residents would like

to take courses at Laurier, and to provide answers about university

education, Wilfrid Laurier University will hold an information night

Oct.3 from 6:30 to 7:30 p.m. at the Collingwood Collegiate.

Clifford G. Bilyea, acting director of part-time studies at

Laurier, will be on hand to answer questions and to provide information

about courses that could be offered.

He pointed out that more people are eligible for admission to

the university than some may suppose. Anyone with Grade 12 and two

years work experience or anyone 21 years of age or over is eligible

Those 60 years of age and over may take courses without paying course

fees.

Bilyea said the university offered its first course in Collingwood

in 1977. This fall, students are attending a course taught by Dr. David

Granskou on the life and letters of Paul, the apostle.
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